
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-212 23rd May 2022 
 

 

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I’m requesting the 
following information with regards to community pharmacy independent 

prescribing services in your health board: 
 

1. How many community pharmacies are located in your health board? 
Please find a link to the Health Board web page. Please refer to Appendix L  

Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment - Aneurin Bevan University Health Board 
(nhs.wales) 

 
2. How many of the community pharmacies in your health board 

currently (as of 28 April) have an independent prescribing 
pharmacist actively providing prescribing services? 

As of 28th April 2022, 20 pharmacies have an Independent Prescribing 
Pharmacist actively providing the service. 

 

https://abuhb.nhs.wales/healthcare-services/pharmacies-chemists/pharmaceutical-needs-assessment/
https://abuhb.nhs.wales/healthcare-services/pharmacies-chemists/pharmaceutical-needs-assessment/

